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Friday 15th December 2023 

Dear Yealmpton family, 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are approaching the end of term and what a busy last full week we’ve had! So 

much to look back on and celebrate! 

We begin first on Tuesday, with our wonderful Key Stage 1 Nativity. The children were amazing and we are all so very 

proud of them. Thanks to all the Yealmpton family who were able to come along to one of the performances. 

 

                              
 

Following our wonderful Nativity, on Wednesday we all had our Christmas Dinner in the hall. As ever, Mrs Deane and 

Mrs Snape did a marvellous job with all the delicious food! Well done kitchen team! 
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On Thursday, it was the turn of our children in Key Stage 2 to step into the spotlight. We held our 2 Christmas Carol 

Concerts at St Barts Church and the children were absolutely magnificent! Their clear voices and beautiful singing lit 

up the whole church. A big thankyou to all the Yealmpton family who attended one of the 2 performances.  

 

                           
 

And finally onto Friday! In the morning, our Year 6 children held their Christmas Enterprise Fayre. The children have 

been working hard all week, designing their stands, making their crafts, creating activities, and bringing in prizes. The 

children made an incredible £247.07 in profit! Well done children! 

 

                                              
 

After today, we have only 2 days left remaining of the term. On Tuesday I will do one final newsletter for the year, 

where I’ll share the pyjama and film afternoon, the FYVS Christmas disco, a visit from Santa next week and our class 

Christmas parties – still so much to look forward to! 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend  

‘Be the Best you can Be – the BEST version of YOU!’ 
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